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Chiet Smith:

I have been tasked to complete OFD's portion of the Active Shooter Planning. I plan to
meet with Sgt Haddock to catch up with the basic theory and plan that OPD has. I have
reviewed the Video and have a few questions that I will clarify with him.

[ completed a draft about 2 years ago. Based on the briefing that I received on this project,
my draft may be considered more aggressive that the one agreed upon by OFD and OPD. My
plan 1s to make sure that the policy we have 1s consistent with OPD's operation plan and
understanding. In the near future, I would like to discuss some additional tactics and the use
of some our personnel to help expedite contact, triage and treatment of ASI victims.

It you have any questions or concern about OFD's side of the plan, please feel free to
contact me.

Anibal "JR'" Saez, Assistant Chief
Fire Department
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